
About Us
Our  Guild  is  a  non-profit  organization  of
approximately  150  professional  and  amateur
woodworkers, who are dedicated to the promotion
of woodworking and the appreciation of fine
craftsmanship in the southern Vancouver Island
region. The Guild members gather regularly to
present their woodworking projects at public
wood shows.
 
We create and maintain a community of people
that promote woodworking education, community
service and collaborative projects of value to
all skill levels and age groups. Our Guild
prides itself in our Wood Recovery and Wood for
Schools Programs (read more ….).
 
The Guild meets on the second Tuesday of each
month from September to June, at Lee Valley
Tools  in  Langford.  Our  meetings  feature
excellent speakers and presenters. There is a
full suite of education programs including show
and ask sessions, weekend clinics, shop tours
and many more. There is a library that contains
more than 350 books and videos that can be
borrowed by our Members. Get involved by being
our guest at the next monthly meeting. 
 
It is very easy to join the Guild and take
advantage  of  all  of  the  information  and
services that Guild Woodworkers are happy to

https://viwg.com/about-us-new/
http://viwg.com/wood-recovery


share. Just click here!
 
Wood Recovery

Presentations

http://viwg.com/register
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Show and Ask

Workshops and Tours











 













Router workshop with Rob Blondeau
Examples of marquetry - Geoff Vickers
Router workshop with Rob Blondeau
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